Flotilla 10-06 Report to Division

20 October, 2018

Membership: Two of our members are in the military and had to drop out, one has quit (has other things to do), one has asked to be dis-enrolled for now (too busy), and two indicated they want to stay in but haven't paid dues yet. Dis-enroll papers will be processed, hopefully the will get in touch soon.

Some members have been notified that AUXCT is coming up due.

Everyone seems to have made it through the storm ok.

PE Classes: None in the last month, and our PE officer asked to be released, so may not have another class this year.

Vessel Examiners: Several have been notified they may be going into REYR, but may not be much opportunity to get caught up this year. Will discuss with FSO-VE.

Operations: Hopefully can get a couple more patrols before end of season- some still need hours.

Elections: Have candidate for FC and two for VFC. Will have elections Nov. meeting.

Change of Watch will be on the Battleship Dec 1st at noon. Will invite someone from Sector, Station WB, and the Dilly.

Respectfully Submitted

Keith Wilson

FC Flotilla 10-06